
February 1, 2024

Dear Families:

Please see the latest updates below:

Events:
February 13th Parent Advisory
February 13th STEM (Math & Science) Family Night / Taco Feed ($8)
February 13th VOTE – please mail in your ballots
February 22nd Presidents’ Day Assembly

Health & Safety:
Please look for a District wide survey coming your way in mid-February. There will be phone, computer
& paper options available for you to share your opinions on school district matters.

Academic & Events:
There will be a Parent Advisory meeting @ 5:30 pm on February 13th.
At 6 pm, on February 13th, a Family STEM (Math & Science) Night will be held, along with a Taco Feed.
Proceeds will go toward the 6th Grade Lost Lake Trip. Indian Tacos will be $8 each.

Sixth grade parents – look for an upcoming letter regarding Lost Lake details, occurring in early May.

The High School will expand to 9th & 10th grade next year. Please register early so that your student’s
internship can be reserved.

Finance:
The District’s returning Maintenance & Operations Levy is on the ballot. This renews every four years.
Please remember to return your ballot before February 13th.

Employment:
We are currently accepting applications for the following positions: Registered Nurse and Bus Drivers.
We are also in need of substitutes & volunteers. For more information, please look at our website or call
the Office.

Sports:
There will be a wrestling match in Liberty Bell on February 7th, starting @ 5:00 pm. Students will be
leaving @ 1:30 pm.

Thank You,

Nespelem S.D.






